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Re: ER/PR Update

Give me a day or two to get an answer.

Robert Thompson
Deputy Minister
Department of Health and Community Services
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
709-729-3125

»> IIDon MacDonaldll <donm@nlchLnl.ca> 8/1/2007 10:53 PM »>
Hi Robert:

We have had several meetings with Eastern Heath officials following our meeting on Tuesday morning. As
a result of these discussions we feel we can complete the data base specific to those who we re-tested by
September 7th. However, we will need the full access to Ms. Heather Predham (Eastern Health) for when
we begin work on the communication piece of the database. Heather is away on annual from Aug 6th ­
20th and it is during this time we will put together the patient listing, cross-referencing with regions and
linking to MCP and mortality. After the 20th we will have about 2 weeks to determine the communications
piece. Heather has always been very supportive of our work but she is rarely available for what we will
need if we are to meet this deadline. We need Heather's superior to agree to Heather working full-time in
supporting Reza for two weeks to complete this work. Not sure if this is possible, and we can certainly be
available if you wish to discuss this further.

cc: Moira Hennessey; reza.alagh@gmail.com
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